Pakistani Professionals Association International 

233-235, Old Brompton Rd, 

London 

SW 5 OEA     

THE LETTERS OF DR UMAR AZAM:  LETTER NO. L1815
To:  P.P.A.I       

Dated: 3rd October 2001

Dear Sir/ Madam, 




Assalamu Alaikum,

I am still awaiting the outcome of my application for membership to PPA. I sent my C.V, payment and completed form several weeks ago. 

Please let me know:

a) When I can be given membership. 

b) Which letters I can put after my name, if any, to signify membership of the PPA. 

Yours Faithfully,

Dr Umar Azam
